
Draco Capital Limited
4/F Connaught Harbourfront House

35 Connaught Road West,
Sheung Wan , Hong Kong

+852 3619 2588

22 July 2025

The Board of Directors
China South City Holdings Limited
Suite 3508, 35/F.
Tower 6, The Gateway
9 Canton Road
Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon
Hong Kong

Dear Sirs,

Re: CONTINUING CONNECTED TRANSACTION
PROVISION OF PROPERTY MANAGEMENT SERVICES

We refer to the circular (the “Circular”) of  China South City Holdings Limited (the
“Company”) dated 22 July 2025 in respect of the captioned matter. Unless otherwise stated,
capitalised terms used herein should have same meaning as those defined in the Circular.

We hereby give and have not withdrawn our written consent to the issue of the Circular with
the copy of our letter of advice set out in the section headed “LETTER FROM THE
INDEPENDENT FINANCIAL ADVISER” in the Circular and references to our name in the
form and context in which they respectively appear therein.

We also hereby consent to copies of this letter being made available for inspection as described
in the paragraph headed “10. DOCUMENTS ON DISPLAY” in the Appendix I to the Circular.




